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July 18, 2018 
 
 
Dear Operations Cabinet Member: 
 
Attached is the Annual Informational Flyer for parents of Special Education Students.  It was 
developed by our Community Advisory Committee (CAC) and is revised each year for districts to 
send to all parents of students with IEPs at the beginning of the school year.   
 
The CAC recognizes that you are very busy and have numerous items that need to be sent to 
families throughout the year.  Several years ago, the Operations Cabinet and CAC mutually agreed 
that this would be the one special educational informational item that the districts would 
disseminate to all Special Education families. 
 
We hope that this flyer is arriving early enough in order for you to include it in your back to school 
packets, first of the year mailings or electronic disseminations to parents.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mary E. Samples 
Assistant Superintendent 
Ventura County SELPA 

http://www.vcselpa.org/

